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1 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We have had a lovely half term with the children especially now that the restrictions have been lifted. It has 
been lovely to go out on school visits again, have more visitors in school and for the children to start mixing 
with other classes once again.  The children have absolutely loved welcoming you all into their classrooms 
this term, and we have really enjoyed having you back into the building. 
 
Curriculum Newsletters and Knowledge Organisers 
On the school website, under the class ‘Learning’ pages, you will find next term’s curriculum newsletters and 
our knowledge organisers for Science, History or Geography, DT and RE.   
 
Knowledge organisers are a summary of the key facts, essential knowledge, and vocabulary that the children 
need to think about in a specific subject area.   
 
Knowledge organisers can be a really valuable tool for both children, staff and parents. Our class teachers 
have created the knowledge organisers, to set out their expectations of what the children should learn about 
in a topic.  We hope you find these useful when helping your child with their learning at home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of School Day for Reception and KS1 

As many of you will be aware, due to Covid we altered the timings of school day to reduce crowding 
and ensure everyone could leave the building safely while maintaining social distancing. As the 
world slowly moves out of the pandemic, it is time for us to readjust our school timings to ensure the 
children are receiving the full hours they are entitled too.  
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As a result, after the Easter holidays the end of the day timings will alter slightly, Reception, year 1 
and 2 will all finish school at 3.10pm and year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will continue to finish at 3.15pm. The 
timings for the start of the school day will remain the same with the gates opening at 8.40am.  
 
Latest News on the school Website 
As life is returning to ‘normal’ we are adding all of the events onto the school website.  Please keep checking 
the ‘latest news’ section, so you can see what your children have been learning and doing in and out of 
school.  
 
Reminder to return trip letters 
If you have received a letter advising your child has a school trip, please can we ask that you return these as 
soon as possible. You can send these in my email to admim.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk or return to 
the school office no later than Wednesday 20 April. 
 
 
Book Looks - Thursday 21 April 
As advised in our previous dates letter, on Thursday 21st April parents are invited in to look at your child’s 
books. We will be holding two timeslots as below: 
 
9.00-9.30am  
Or 
2.30-3.00pm  
 
Please note only one parent can attend each session. 
 
 
We hope that you all enjoy your Easter break and we look forward to a Summer Term which commences on 
Tuesday 19 April full of fun learning and activities. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Miss James 
Head Teacher 
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